
  

 
 
>>> "pavpac" <pavpac@bigpond.com> 3/11/2012 12:15 pm >>> 

 

Attention Christine Chapman. 
  
  
The obvious problem for the proposed Remondis Waste Treatment Facility, Camellia is the ingress and 
egress of vehicles to and from the facility. 
  
One narrow bridge to cope with the extra number of vehicles would cause considerable traffic problems. 
  
To add to the number of large vehicles already servicing industrial establishments along Grand Avenue 
would be chaotic. 
  

  
Regards, 
  

  
Leonard Poulsen 
  
Parramatta. 
 
 
 
 


